## Membership Committee Report for 2013

To May 22 2013, we have signed 52 new members since June 2012.

The breakdown is as follows:

PEA	8
CUPE 951	20
CUPE 917	4
Faculty	11
Exempt	2
Affiliates	5
Library	2

We would like to recognise the staff of the University Benefits office for giving us the details of staff in a position to retire.

The *Mastermind*s program and *Grey Matters!* newsletter are also areas where we get much-needed publicity.

My thanks go to the members of the Board for their support through the years.

Respectfully submitted,

Geo. M. Smith, Chair, Membership Committee